
The National Weather Service has issued an advisory for  

High Surf in the Coastal Orange County area. 

  

The Advisory warns that West facing beaches will experience 5 to 8 

foot waves and surf with local sets to 10 feet beginning on Wednesday 

morning through Friday afternoon.   

This could create hazardous conditions for boaters entering Dana 

Point Harbor due to waves washing over the jetties.   

  

 

For current weather conditions or additional information,   

please visit the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

online  at: www.NOAA.gov or call (858) 675-8700. 

 
  

High Surf  Advisory in Effect  

Wednesday Morning - Friday Afternoon 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Weather Advisory 
February 7, 2012 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor at  
(949) 923-2236. 

                                         


